

Founders Gerald and Catherine Ayers Hugh and Nell Codding Tom and Betty Freeman Benny and Rosemary Friedman Chet and Gloria Galeazzi Ed and Marion Gauer John and Delores Headley Bob and Olive Kerr Bill and Lori Manly Evert and Ruth Person Ralph and Lois Stone Henry and Madelyne Trione

Grand Founders The Ernest L. and Ruth W. Finley Foundation

Mrs. Elizabeth J. Richardson Charles M. and Jean Schulz

Luther Burbank Memorial Foundation **Board of Directors**

Executive Committee Susan Preston, Chair Christopher B. Hunsberger, Vice Chair Kathleen Hamilton, Secretary Ann Lobdell Hudson, Treasurer

Directors Carmen Castaldi Rena Charles Wes Daniels Timothy Farley Jeff Ireland Monica Lopez Lise Luttgens Keenan McCullough Robi McMinn Gary Rosenberg Monica Flores Rowley Rekha Skantharaja Andrew Spaulding Sherry Swayne

Liaisons Patti Delano Volunteer Representative Rafael H. Rivero Latino Advisory Council

Honorary Board Ernesto Olivares, Co-Chair Sherry Swayne, Co-Chair Robert and Nancy Aita Marcus and Mary Beth Benedetti Sanford and Jo Anne Bressick Dixon and Sara Browder Chris and Hillary Costin Patsy Daniels Bruce DeCrona Margie Meiia Mike and Maureen Merrill Kevin and Cathy McCullough Gary and Marcia Nelson Rita Olivares Steven and Nancy Oliver Alan Preston James and Elese Rundel Joan and Mack Schwing Mike and Jessica Sutton Pete Swayne Willie and Darlene Tamayo Chuck and Ellen Wear John and Laura Whiting

March 22, 2022

Board of Directors Russian River Watershed Association 2235 Mercury Way Ste 105 Santa Rosa, CA 95407

To the Board of Directors:

On behalf of the Luther Burbank Center for the Arts' Board of Directors, our Latino Advisory Council, staff, students and volunteers, it is my true pleasure to thank the Russian River Watershed Association for its March 2, 2022, pledge to sponsor our Fiesta de Indepencia event occuring on September 18, 2022.

We anticipate this free, family-friendly celebration of community, cultural diversity, and Latino heritage will draw over 5,000 people from throughout the North Bay.

With your gift, we will be able to continue supporting the work of talented artists, provide our audiences with this distinctive and meaningful art experience, and proudly serve our community.

We look forward to working with Lucas Russell of West Yost Associates to fulfill the benefits of sponsorship for your organization. In the meantime, should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 707.800.7505 or btaylor@lutherburbankcenter.org.

Sincerely,

Ben Taylor

Director of Development

Michael and Katie Wright